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Notice regarding Lab Classes 

 

 

It is notify that the students of RCE-19 and RCE-20 are selected to attend 

the lab classes which were uncompleted due to the pandemic situation 

(Spring- 2020, Fall-2020, Spring-2021) and this session is going to be 

started from the date of 25.09.2021 at the premises of main campus.  

Moreover, students are instructed to collect their lab cards from the 

department before starting the session which will be considered as the 

obligatory factor for continuing the short session.  
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